
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

445 82nd Ave.  
St. Pete Beach, FL  

PHONE:  727.360.1147   
FAX:  727.367.4418 

 
Website:  www.stjohnsparish.org 

Facebook.com/StJohnVianneyCatholicChurch/
StPeteBeach 

St. John Vianney Catholic Church  

500 84th Ave.  
St. Pete Beach, FL  

PHONE:  727.360.1113  
FAX:  727.367.8734 

 
Website:  www.sjvcs.org 

St. John Vianney Catholic School 

Clergy 

Fr. John Blum, Pastor  
Fr. Emery Longanga, Ph.D., Parochial Vicar  

Deacon Joe Grote  
Deacon Richard Santello 

Mass Schedule 

EASTER–ADVENT 
 

 Monday–Saturday: 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday Vigil: 4 p.m. 
 Sunday: 7, 8:30, 10 & 11:30 a.m. 

St. John Vianney 
Catholic Church and School 

A Stewardship Parish 

 
The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

June 18, 2017 

 

A Father’s Day Prayer 

Let us praise those fathers who have striven to balance 

the demands of work, marriage, and children 

with an honest awareness of both joy and sacrifice. 
 

Let us praise those fathers who, lacking a good model 

for a father, have worked to become a good father.  
 

Let us praise those fathers who by their own account 

were not always there for their children, 

but who continue to offer those children, 

now grown, their love and support. 
 

Let us praise those fathers who, despite divorce, 

have remained in their children’s lives. 
 

Let us praise those fathers whose children are adopted, 

and whose love and support has offered healing. 
 

Let us praise those fathers who, as stepfathers, 

freely choose the obligation of fatherhood and earned 

their stepchildren’s love and respect. 
 

Let us praise those fathers who have lost a child to death, 

and continue to hold the child in their heart. 
 

Let us praise those men who have no children, but  

cherish the next generation as if they were their own. 
 

Let us praise those men who have “fathered” us 

in their role as mentors and guides. 
 

Let us praise those men who are about to become  

fathers; may they openly delight in their children. 
 

And let us praise those fathers who have died, 

but live on in our memory 

 and whose love continues to nurture us.  
 

—Kirk D. Loadman-Copeland 
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Mass Schedule 
and Intentions  
Week of June 18, 2017 

 
  

Monday   June 19, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.      Father’s Day Novena 

 

Tuesday   June 20, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.   Father’s Day Novena 

          

Wednesday  June 21, 2017  

  8:15 a.m.    Father’s Day Novena 

     

Thursday    June 22, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.       Father’s Day Novena 

                      
Friday      June 23, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.        Father’s Day Novena 

 

Saturday      June 24, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.      Barbara Lee Douglas † 

  4:00 p.m.      Beverly C. Smith † 

                         

Sunday     June 25, 2017 

  7:00 a.m.      Don Janssen † 

  8:30 a.m.      Parishioners of St. John Vianney 

10:00 a.m.      Dave & Carole Wilke † 

11:30 a.m.      Fr. John Blum’s Birthday 
 
 

Denotes deceased: †     
2018 Mass Intention Book  
The 2018 Mass Intention Book is now open. 
 
Masses are scheduled through the parish office 

or, via phone by using a credit card as payment. 
 
If you have multiple requests, please call 

360.1147 to make an appointment. 

Sacraments  
Confessions 

Wednesday    6–6:30 p.m. 

Friday             9–9:30 a.m.  

Saturday       10–11 a.m. 
 
Baptism of a Child   

We are honored that you would choose St. John  

Vianney Catholic Church for your child’s Baptism. 

*Please contact our parish office so that we may  

help you during this most important time of your 

child’s life. 
 

Sacraments: 

First Reconciliation: 2017 Completed 

First Holy Communion: 2017 Completed 

Confirmation: 2017 Completed 
 
To enroll for preparation for these sacraments, 

please contact Frank Boyle at 727.360.1147, ext. 201.  
 

R.C.I.A. 

The R.C.I.A. is a gentle process of welcoming 

adults into the Roman Catholic Church.  Adults 

who have not been baptized or have been  

baptized in another Christian Faith are invited to 

be part of our R.C.I.A. journey. Contact Holly  

Benfield at 360.1147, ext. 233. 
 

Matrimony 

Contact the parish office* six months or more  

prior to the proposed wedding date. 
 

Holy Anointing 

If you or a loved one is ill and in need of pastoral 

care, please call the parish office*. 

*Parish Office Contact:  727.360.1147, ext. 227.  

Welcome  
The parishioners of St. John Vianney Catholic 

Church and School are happy to extend a warm 

welcome to the many visitors who join us for  

worship today.  Please introduce yourselves to 

those sitting around you. 
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From the Pastor 

Congratulations Joan Morgan! 

After 35 years of dedicated and  

outstanding service to the Diocese of  

St. Petersburg, Mrs. Joan Morgan is retiring this 

month. Over the years, Joan has served in a  

number of diocesan positions. She has worked in 

the Diaconate Office, then became Executive  

Secretary to the Vicar General. In 2000, she was 

named Vice Chancellor, and since 2005 has been 

serving our diocese as Chancellor. Joan and her 

husband Richard, are active parishioners here at  

St. John’s. We extend our heartfelt congratulations 

to Joan and wish her all the best in her retirement! 

 

Fortnight for Freedom: June 21–July 4. 

In April 2012, the U.S. Conference of Catholic  

Bishops announced the first  

Fortnight for Freedom— 

a call to 14 days of prayer,  

education and action for  

religious freedom in the United States and abroad. 

The theme for 2017 is Freedom for Mission.  

The Fortnight will again take place from  

June 21–July 4. This two-week period is a time 

when our liturgical calendar celebrates a series of 

great martyrs who remained faithful in the face  

of persecution by political power, including  

St. Thomas More, St. John Fisher, St. John the  

Baptist, SS. Peter and Paul and the First Martyrs  

of the Church of Rome. 
 
We are called during this time to reflect on the im-

portance of religious freedom so that the church 

might have the space to carry out her mission of 

service and mercy. It is also a time to pray for our 

brothers and sisters who face intense persecution  

in other parts of the world. Archbishop William 

Lori of Baltimore will open the Fortnight with a 

special Mass on Wednesday, June 21st at 7 p.m. at 

the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Assump-

tion of the BVM in Baltimore, MD. This special 

Mass will be aired on EWTN. 
 

 
For Travelers and Vacationers 
 
God of all travelers: 

Send us an angel to keep us safe  

wherever we go. 
 
Grant us summertime refreshment,  

as you once sent ravens to refresh your  

holy prophet Elijah. 
 
Like Ruth and Naomi, 

keep us devoted to one another. 
 
Like Abraham and Sarah, may we be gracious 

to guests and hospitable to strangers. 
 
Bless us on our journeys, 

bless the people we meet, 

and bless our returning home, 

through Christ our Lord.  
 
Amen. 

Here at St. John’s, we will commemorate this 

special Fortnight by praying a Litany for Liberty 

at our daily Masses during June 21–July 4.  

We will also include special prayer intentions for 

religious freedom as part of our general interces-

sions at our weekend Masses. Our daily Mass on 

July 4th will also acknowledge the closing of the 

Fortnight for Freedom. 
 
Feast of Corpus Christi—Sunday June 18th—

Eucharistic Procession 

It is traditional on the Feast of Corpus Christi  

to show our love for the Jesus, truly present in  

the Blessed Sacrament, by having a Eucharistic  

Procession. We will have our annual Eucharistic 

Procession around the grounds of our parish and 

school property immediately after the 11:30 a.m. 

Mass on Sunday, June 18th. After the Procession,  

we will return to the church for Solemn Benedic-

tion. Please plan to be a part of this special liturgy. 
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Altar Flowers 
We invite you to donate flower  

arrangements in memory of a  

loved one, to celebrate a birthday,  

an anniversary, a baptism, any other 

special occasion or a church feast.  
 
Donations and the occasion will be published  

in the church bulletin and announced at Mass. 

Please contact the Parish Office at 360.1147. 
 
This week’s pedestal arrangements are  

donated by Tricia Boat-Sorbie. 
 
In Memory of My Beloved Msgr. Trainor on His  

73rd Anniversary of Ordination—06.18.1944. 

Annual Pastoral Appeal 
 
If you recall, last weekend we shared 

the breakdown of where our APA 

dollars are spent. This weekend we 

will provide descriptions for the first two areas. 
 
Social Services and Life Ministries—$1,566,113 

(10.6% of all donations): Services and outreach to 

the poor, marginalized and vulnerable focused on 

protecting public safety, promoting the common 

good and restoring community with justice and 

charity. One of the largest reaching ministries 

supported through APA is Catholic Charities. 

They provide shelter and housing, medical  

services to the uninsured, pregnancy and  

adoption services, help to immigrants and  

refugees and so much more.  
 
Vocations and Seminarian Education, and  

Religious, Clergy and Seminarian Support—

$3,049,112 (20.6% of all donations): This area of 

support may seem quite simple; the money goes 

to the seminarians. However, there is more to this. 

Some of the funds are used to help support and 

house retired priests and religious. Also, continu-

ing education for our priests and deacons is  

vital to their service of our parishioners.  

Annual retreats are also a part of the services  

provided to our priests and deacons. 
 
Next week you will hear more about the other 

two areas. 
 
If you have already made your commitment to the 

Annual Pastoral Appeal, thank you. If you have 

not, please continue to pray about your involve-

ment in helping our parish attain our goal. 

Two Host Families Needed 

Japanese Students 
 
Two host families are needed to house Japanese 

students July 22–July 24 (2 days). Students are 

visiting the area for the weekend from a math 

and science institute in Japan and are all high 

school age. They arrive with their teachers and 

Vice Principal of the school. When they arrive in 

the U.S. they go to Harvard and MIT and sit in on 

classes and meet with professors and students. 

When they arrive here, they wish to have the  

experience of meeting American families for the 

weekend. 
 
For more information on how to become a host 

family, please contact Ali O’Connor at 418.3942. 

Peter’s Pence Collection 

June 24/25, 2017 
 
Next week, our second collection  

will be for Peter’s Pence, which  

provides Pope Francis with the  

funds he needs to carry out his charitable works 

around the world. The proceeds benefit our  

brothers and sisters on the margins of society,  

including victims of war, oppression, and disasters. 

Please be generous. For more information, visit, 

www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 
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Prayer List 

Adams, Edna 

Ahearn, Christina 

Amidei, Barbara 

Baker, Brittany 

Ball, Kathy 

Bartoli, Dolores 

Beattie, Bruce 

Borges, James “Doc” 

Brooke, Caroline 

Brown, Natalie 

Brucie Bowen, Norma 

Burke, James 

Byrd, Douglas 

Canpauno, Lillian 

Carli, Donna 

Clancy, Conno 

Coffman, Jill 

Cooper, Timothy 

Dahlstrom, Mary 

DeCenso, Steve 

Diaz, Shaun & Divina 

DiFiore, Fr. John 

Duffy, Sue 

Evarts, Lexi 

Ferarra, Diane 

Foley, Patricia 

Frangipane, Frankie 

Giebner, JoAnn 

Gillett, Pam 

Gill, Charles 

Gonzalez, Linda 

Graham, Dr. Stephen 

Gregory, Deborah 

Gruschke, Catherine 

Haloc, Jennifer 

Hairsine, Carol 

Harris, Ty 

Harvey, Mary J. & Toni 

Hepp, Linda 

Higgins, Julia 

Hilt, Al 

Hopkins, Debbie 

Ippolito, Claire 

Jackson, Shannon 

James, Matthew 

Jones, Chelsea 

Kaminski, Sally 

Kelly, Beverly 

Kelly, Teresa 

Kiggans, Ann 

Knoernschild, David 

Knoll, Diane 

Krag, Joyce 

Lane, Nolan 

LaPlatney, Lori 

Larson, Adrienne 

Lay, Karen 

Leary, Grace 

Lescano, Celia P. 

Lisa, Marilyn Porzio 

Lockwood, Tina 

Long, Michael 

Lyle, Joseph 

Mann, Katherine  

Martin, Cynthia 

Masterson, Tom 

McCarthy, Carol 

Mercer, William 

Morelli, Michalene 

Morroni, John 

Obrochta, Betty 

Patterson, Ronnie 

Pisciotta, Joseph 

Puopolo, Adeline 

Puopolo, William 

Pyle, Linda 

Quarrington, Jim 

Reaume, Cheri 

Reese, Brenda 

Reynolds, Adrianna Becker 

Reynolds, Patricia 

Rossi, Andrew, Hope & William 

Salerno, Michael 

Sandoval, Marissa 

Shaffer, Rich 

Sims, Gloria 

Siple, Lorraine 

Smith, Milena 

Stainforth, Brian 

Tammany, Robert  

Taylor, Ron 

Thompson, Carrie Walden 

Tonas, Ludmyla 

Vernotzy, Joan 

Vinstant, Peter 

von Spiegelfeld, Allen 

Walker, Josh 

Ward, Pat 

Warrek, Debbie 

Weber Jr., Timothy 

Wood, Gail 
 
If you wish to have your name or the 

name of a member of your family 

added to the prayer list, please notify 

the pastoral aide at 360.1147, ext. 232, 

or email promano@sjvcc.org. 
 
 

Armed Forces Prayer List 

All Our Troops 
 
Afghanistan 

Spc. Agent Michael Bradley, 

  U.S. Embassy 

Eric Schneider, Army 

Sgt. David Moser, U.S.M.C. 

PFC James Smith, U.S.M.C. 

Sgt. Brian Marx 
 
Iraq 

Gary Miller, Diplomat 
 
Middle East 

David Arthur Dilegge, 

   U.S. Army Infantry 
 
Saudi Arabia 

Jesse Fentross, 

   U.S. Air Force 
 
If you wish to have a name added to the 

Armed Forces Prayer list, please call 

the parish office at 360.1147. 
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Save The Date & Help! 

Collection for Pinellas Hope 
 
Each year, the kids at Vacation  

Bible School are emerged in lessons  

about their Catholic faith. One lesson focuses 

about their call as Catholics to serve those in need. 

This year, the VBS kids are supporting a local 

ministry of Catholic Charities, Pinellas Hope. 

Pinellas Hope relies on the generosity of  

individuals, families, and organizations that  

donate the following items year-round which  

help their residents stay warm and have basic 

items needed for daily life, such as clothing and 

hygiene essentials. 
 
You can be a part of our VBS kids mission to  

keep Pinellas Hope residents stocked with some 

basic needs. 

 Sleeping Bags 

 Work Boots 

 Suitcases 

 Duffle Bags 

 Work Clothes 

 Storage Containers 

 Coffee (for coffee 

maker) 

 Commercial Coffee 

Machine 

 Golf Cart 

 Tarps 10x10 

 Blankets 

 Body Wash 

 T-Shirts (M-5X) 

 Lanterns 

 Breakfast Snacks 

(Individually 

Wrapped) 

 Flashlights 

 Book Lights 

 Backpacks 

 Board Games 

 Arts & Craft Kits 

 Deodorant (Roll-on) 

 Shampoo/

Conditioner 

 Razors (Double Edge) 

 Rain Ponchos 

 Rain Boots 

 Tap Lights 

 Umbrellas 

On Sunday, June 18th our VBS kids will be present 

during the 10 a.m. Mass to personally collect your 

donations for their mission. Donation boxes will 

be located outside the front entrance of the church 

during all Masses on this day. 
 
We are thankful for the generosity of our parish-

ioners who have graciously supported the VBS 

kids and their annual charity each year. 
 
For more information on Pinellas Hope visit  

pinellashope.org. 

St. John Vianney 
Hurricane Preparation  
Tropical Storm/Hurricane Warning 

These warnings are issued by the National 

Weather Service and an alert is normally 

given 24 hours prior to landfall. 
 
Once the above alerts are issued, all activities at 

St. John Vianney Catholic Church and School will 

be canceled. Masses will be offered, as scheduled, 

until an evacuation notice is announced. 
 
In the event of an evacuation and the island is 

closed, Masses will be held at Most Holy Name   

of Jesus, 5800 15th Avenue S., Gulfport. 

Lighthouse Catholic Media  

Building Your Life on Rock: Standing Firm  

in the Storm (CD) 
 
Ralph Martin, an internationally known Catholic 

leader and teacher, discusses the challenges and 

the joys of being fully faithful to all the church  

proclaims as true. Ralph provides 

practical advice on how to build 

our lives on rock and equip  

ourselves spiritually so that we 

can reach out to others with true 

charity. He shows how our  

fidelity to the Word of God will give us the 

strength to stand victorious in the difficult age in 

which we live. 
 
Various CD’s, booklets and/or books are available 

in the main entrance of the church. We kindly  

ask for a $2 donation for each booklet, $3 donation 

for each CD and $5 for each book to continue  

this ministry. Please make checks payable to  

St. John Vianney. For more information, contact  

the parish office at 360.1147, ext. 233. 

Moving or Changing Parishes?  
When moving in or out of St. John’s Parish, 

or changing parishes, please notify the Parish 

Office at 360.1147, ext. 207. 
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The Heart of Jesus 

Christ Renews His Parish 
 
The heart of Jesus is overflowing with compassion 

for all those who suffer; Those beset by troubles,  

difficulties, and hardships; For the  

hungry, those who toil, the destitute,  

and the sick and infirm. 
 
He is the heart of a father, the heart of a mother, the 

heart of a shepherd. 
 

—Leo John Dehon 

Founder: Priests of the Sacred Heart 

Lay Pastoral Ministry Institute 

Is God Calling You to Serve as a Lay Ecclesial 

Minister in His Church? 
 
...we, though many, are one body… 

(1 Cor 10:17) This is a Sunday in  

which we can pause and reflect with 

gratitude the sacrifice Jesus made  

for us. In the words of St. Thomas a Kempis, Lord , 

all things in Heaven and earth are Yours. I desire to 

give myself to You as a free offering, and to be Yours 

forever. O Lord, in simplicity of heart I offer myself to 

You this day, to be Your servant forever. I do this as an 

act of homage to You , and as an act of perpetual praise. 

(The Imitation of Christ) 
 
Ask yourself: What does it mean for me right  

now to be bread for others as Jesus was?  

Effective lay ecclesial ministers need more than  

a heart for ministry; they also need personal and 

spiritual maturity, knowledge of theology and 

other disciplines and pastoral skills. Lay ministers 

need and deserve a formation program with high 

standards, effective methods and comprehensive 

goals. This is what we, here in the diocese,  

work hard to offer to you with the Lay Pastoral  

Ministry Institute.  
 
Classes begin September 9, 2017. For anyone  

interested in attending the LPMI Year of Discern-

ment monthly sessions, visit the LPMI website  

at http://dosp.org/lpmi.  
 
You may also contact the LPMI office at the  

Pastoral Center at 727.344.1611, ext. 5458 or send 

an email to lpmisepi@dosp.org. 

Reflection 
 
We are called to be stewards of God’s creation, to 

treat it with reverence and tend it in a responsible 

manner and to hand it to future generations. 

The Legion of Mary  
 
The Legion of Mary is in need of  

religious articles. These articles are  

distributed to the needy at the  

St. Vincent de Paul soup kitchen and to 

people in the hospitals and nursing 

homes. Please place your donations in the basket 

located in the church vestibule. 
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Full-Time Middle School Math 
and Religion Teacher 

St. John Vianney Catholic School 

2017–2018 School Year 
 
St. John Vianney Catholic School is 

currently seeking a full-time teacher 

who will teach math & religion to 

grades 6–8. The preferred candidate 

must have a Bachelor’s degree and a temporary  

or permanent Florida Certification in Math for 

grades 6–12 or 5–9. Minimum requirement is for 

candidate to hold a Statement of Eligibility for 

Math grades 6–12 or 5–9. Candidate must be a 

practicing Catholic. 
 
St. John Vianney Catholic School is a certified IB 

World School for the Middle Years Programme 

and the applicant must be accepting of the IB  

philosophy and be willing to train with the  

current staff. Applicant should be able to  

incorporate technology into their classroom  

instruction and have good communication and 

organizational skills. 
 
Please send resume to Jillian Hudson, Principal, 

jhudson@sjvcc.org.  
 
This position requires successful completion of  

a Level 2 background screening and mandated 

diocesan safe environment training. 

Join us for our summer series on the Holy Spirit 

weekly meetings: 
 
Tuesdays, 6–7:30 p.m., in the Youth Room 

Thursdays, 10–11:30 a.m., in the Vianney Center 
 
For more information, contact the parish office 

at 360.1147. 

Men’s Ministry 
 
Newcomers and 

returning parishioners 

please join us. 
 
Upcoming meetings will be held on alternating 

Tuesdays in Msgr. Trainor Parish Hall.  

Meetings begin at 6 p.m. for pizza, with program 

presentations 6:30–8 p.m.  
 
Last Meeting until September: 

June 20 in Msgr. Trainor Parish Hall 
 
The Men’s Ministry will not be meeting in July or  

August, but will reconvene in September. 
 
For more information, contact Dave Benfield  

at 727.320.2476. 

     
     Journey 
     Together    
 with SJVMM 

Going on vacation or a business trip?  

Keep God in your travel plans. 
 
Finding a Mass when you are away from home,  

or fitting it into a summer schedule can mean 

making special efforts.  
 
Visit masstimes.org for parishes and Mass times 

anywhere in the country. 

WeShare  
The stewardship of treasure is 

made easier than ever with St. John 

Vianney’s online giving system, 

WeShare. Make your one-time or 

recurring donation using your debit card, credit 

card, checking or saving account.  
 
Visit stjohnsparish.weshareonline.org. 



June 18, 2017 St. John Vianney Parish  Page Nine 

Martha’s Helpers 
 
We meet every Monday, 

11 a.m.–1 p.m. in the church. 
 
We are in need of several smiling  

faces to help us clean, polish 

and dust our church. 
 
All are welcome to join us, both men and women. 
 
For more information, please contact the parish 

office at 360.1147, ext. 233.  

Latest Movie Reviews: 

A United Kingdom, A-III (PG-13) 

Alien: Covenant, L (R ) 

Baywatch, L (R ) 

Beauty and the Beast, L (PG) 

Born in China, A-I (G) 

CHIPS, O (R ) 

Captain Underpants: 

    The First Epic Movie, A-II (PG) 

Diary of a Wimpy Kid: The Long Haul, A-II (PG) 

Everything, Everything, A-III (PG-13) 

Free Fire, L (R ) 

Ghost in the Shell, A-III (PG-13) 

Gifted, A-III (PG) 

Going in Style, A-III (PG-13) 

Guardians of the Galaxy Vol. 2, A-III (PG-13) 

How to Be a Latin Lover, A-III (PG-13) 

It Comes at Night, A-III (R ) 

King Arthur: Legend of the Sword, A-III, (R ) 

Kong: Skull Island, A-III (PG-13) 

Life, A-III (R ) 

Megan Leavey, A-III (PG-13) 

Phoenix Forgotten, A-III (PG-13) 

Pirates of the Caribbean: 

   Dead Men Tell No Tales, A-III (PG-13) 

Saban’s Power Rangers, L (PG-13) 

Slamma Jamma, A-II (PG) 

Smurfs: The Lost Village, A-I (PG) 

Snatched, L (R ) 

The Belko Experiment, O (R ) 

The Blackcoat’s Daughter, A-III (R ) 

The Boss Baby, A-I (PG) 

The Case for Christ, A-II (PG 

The Circle (No Rating) 

The Dinner, A-III (PG) 

The Fate of the Furious, A-III (PG-13) 

The Mummy, A-III (PG-13) 

The Promise, A-III (PG-13) 

The Zookeeper’s Wife, A-III (PG-13) 

Unforgettable, L (R ) 

Wonder Woman, A-III (PG-13) 
 
CNS classifications: 

A-I—General Patronage 

A-II—Adults and Adolescents 

A-III—Adults 

L—Limited Adult Audiences, films whose prob-

lematic content many adults would find trou-

bling (replaced A-IV classification Nov. 1, 2003) 
 
O—Morally Offensive 
 

Visit www.catholicnews.com/movies-listing.cfm 

for movie reviews by the Catholic News Service 

and the former Office for Film and Broadcasting 

of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops. 

Rosary at the Grotto 
Every Wednesday at 6:45 p.m. 

Outside St. John Vianney Rectory 

Our Lady of Fatima Grotto 
 
Please come join us for the rosary 

to pray for persecuted Christians, peace and  

conversion of hearts. All are welcome! 
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Church Bequests 
To observe the best method for naming the church 

in your will or trust, please ask your attorney to 

use the following terminology: 
 
“I give devise, and bequeath (amount, article, 

stock, etc.) to Gregory L. Parkes, as Bishop of the 

Diocese of St. Petersburg, and his successors in 

the office, for the use of St. John Vianney Catholic 

Church, 445 82nd Avenue, St. Pete Beach, FL 

33706.” 

2017 Annual Pastoral Appeal 
 
Assessment:  $302,494 

Amount Pledged: $224,569 

Amount Paid:  $185,753 

 
Thank you for your generous contributions! 

Scheduled Liturgies & Devotions 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament & 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy and Benediction 

Wednesdays, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass,  

concluding with Benediction at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Bereavement—Vianney Center 

The bereavement support group meetings are on 

1st & 3rd Tuesdays, 9:15–10:15 a.m. Please call 

Sr. Elizabeth to register at 360.1147, ext. 223. 
 
Morning Prayer “Divine Office” 

Held in the church Monday–Friday at 7 a.m. 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

to the Homebound 

If you are unable to attend Mass and would like 

an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 

to bring Communion to your home or the home 

of a loved one, call Priscilla at 360.1147, ext. 232. 
 
Legion of Mary 

Mondays at 9:10 a.m.—Vianney Center 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena 

Tuesdays, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass 
 
Rosary 

Monday–Saturday:  7:30 a.m. 

Thursday: after 8:15 a.m. Mass 
 
Rosary for the Unborn 

First Friday of the month, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass. 

(Sponsored by Legion of Mary) 
 
Rosary at the Grotto 

For Persecuted Christians and Conversion of Hearts. 

Every Wednesday at 6:45 p.m. outside St. John 

Vianney Rectory, Our Lady of Fatima Grotto. 
 
Rosary for World Peace 

First Saturday of the month, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass 

(Sponsored by Catholic Daughters of the Americas) 

 
For more information on our weekly scheduled 

liturgies and devotions, please contact the parish 

office at 727.360.1147. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bulletin Deadlines 
 
BULLETIN:   DEADLINE: 

July 2    June 22 

July 9    July 19 

July 16    July 26 
 
All bulletin articles are to be emailed by the above 

listed deadline date to bulletin@sjvcc.org. 
 
To purchase advertising space in our bulletin, 

please contact Messner Publications at 

866.651.2111. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parish Sacrificial Giving  
June 4, 2017: 

Offertory: $67,986 

Building Fund: $3,478 
 
June 11, 2017: 

Not available at time of printing. 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 


